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We’ll be closed ALL of Saturday, December 24th (Christmas Eve)! See you at 7:30 
AM sharp on January 2nd when we reopen. Our staff really looks forward to this week’s 
vacation to be with their families. Thanks for your patience.

Merry 
Christmas

to all!

May you have 
a happy and 

prosperous New 
Year!

CLOSED ON 12/24!


